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DEPARTMENT OF THE PUBLIC ADVOCATE
DIVISION OF PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY

CN 850
JOSEPH H RODRIGUEZ TRENTON, NEW JERSEY 08625 RICHARD E. SHAPIRO

PUBLIC ADVOCATE DIRECTOR
TEL: 609-292-1693

August 17, 1984

Mr. A. Schwencer
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

I am writing to confirm a telephone conversation on
August 17, 1984, between Mr. Bournia, a project manager in
your Division of Licensing, and myself. During that conver-
sation, Mr. Bournia informed me that in your absence he
was acting branch chief. Mr. Bournia informed me that based
on the attached letter, he would grant the Department of the
Public Advocate a two day extension on filing our comments on
the draft environmental statement related to the operation of

( the Hope Creek Generating Station, Unit 1. I will see that
you have our comments by the end of the day on August 22, 1984.

Thank you for your kind cooperation in this matter.

| Respectfully submitted,

L % C hM
39 Susan C. Remisy

Assistant Deputy Public Advocate
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cc: All Parties
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